> Referendum Vote <

All CUPE 4701 members
Taking Place: June, 7th to June, 10th
Via Simply Voting

“*Email blasts will be sent by vote@simplyvoting.com so check your junk mail if you do not
receive an email on June 7th.

**Those who opted for phone vote, watch your mailboxes for a registered letter explaining how
to vote.

“*Voting will open at 8am on Monday, June 7th and Closes at 8pm on Thursday, June 10th,
2022

Reminder: This referendum is to provide your CUPE Local with two separate executives; one for Unit A and one for Unit B. If
successful, we would still be CUPE 4701 but would have two separate executives with separate by-laws, bank accounts, etc.
This way we can focus more on our separate Unit identity and needs. We would stay with each other for some matters though;
like Work Place Health and Safety and bargaining. We will have our own bargaining committees though as we have separate
issues, but come together in solidarity to bargain and support each other; after all, we are still brothers and sisters in local 4701.
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